

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/4/2010 6:02:20 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: San Bruno Action Status Report 10-04-2010 p6.doc
Seems reasonable. If so, should I send a letter requesting an extension ?

From: Yura, Jane
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Marre, Charles
Sent: Mon Oct 04 17:37:54 2010
Subject: San Bruno Action Status Report 10-04-2010 p6.doc

<<San Bruno Action Status Report 10-04-2010 p6.doc>>

Brian,

Just got off the phone w/Steve Whelan. We need to request an extension from Paul Clannon for the aerial leak survey completion of the transmission system from 10/12/10 by about one week. Primarily the combination of equipment (helicopter availability), and weather conditions has delayed the rate of miles/day being surveyed. However, as you can see by the attachment, we were making progress.

I thought you might see Paul at the conference, and mention our situation --- I also asked Steve Whelan if there were any other items that we are worried about making the deadline for, so that when we ask for an extension, we know that we're on track with everything else.

Jane